

E-mail: Markus.deDomenico@tcdsb.org Voicemail: 416-512-3402

To: Governance and Policy Committee Meeting, March 2, 2020

From: Markus de Domenico, Trustee Ward 2

Subject: Consideration of Motion – Lunch time Supervisors be allowed to apply for the position without a Pastoral Letter

**MOVED BY: Markus de Domenico**, Toronto Catholic District School Board

**WHEREAS:** There is an imminent need for lunch time supervisors at many TCDSB Schools;

**WHEREAS:** Currently, lunchtime Supervisors require a Pastoral Letter in order to get hired for this position;

**WHEREAS:** A Pastoral Letter is difficult to obtain and takes time especially for those who are new to the community and have the availability to work immediately at an ad hoc basis;

**BE IT RESOLVED THAT:** that the Toronto Catholic District School Board allow potential Lunchtime Supervisor candidates who are baptized Catholic, to apply for the position without a Pastoral Letter.

Markus de Domenico Trustee, Ward 2